
Federal and state laws prohibit employment and/or public accommodation discrimination on the basis of age, color, creed, disability, gender 
identity, national origin, pregnancy, race, religion, sex, sexual orientation, or veteran’s status. If you believe you have been discriminated 
against, please contact the Iowa Civil Rights Commission at 800-457-4416 or Iowa Department of Transportation’s affirmative action officer. 

PUBLIC INFORMATION
MEETING
Tuesday, July 24, 2018, 5 to 7 p.m.
Greater Des Moines Botanical Garden, 909 Robert D. Ray Drive, in Des MoinesTo discuss 

the Interstate 
80 Planning 

Study

The Iowa Department of Transportation will hold a public 
information meeting Tuesday, July 24, to discuss the 
Interstate 80 Planning Study and to gather public feedback 
on the technical reports, including the final report, Vision for 
Infrastructure Investment. The reports and previous online 
meetings are available to view online at:  
www.iowadot.gov/interstatestudy.

All interested persons are invited to attend this meeting 
anytime between 5 and 7 p.m. at the Greater Des Moines 
Botanical Garden, 909 Robert D. Ray Drive, in Des Moines.  

The meeting will be conducted utilizing an open forum format. 
Iowa DOT staff will be present to informally discuss the planning 
study. No formal presentation will be made. If you are not 
able to attend this meeting, information and materials will be 
available online at the project website (shown above).

The meeting space is accessible for persons with disabilities. 
However, if you require special accommodations at the meeting, 
please notify the Iowa DOT contact listed to the left  by July 20.

To submit a comment online about this project, go to:  
https://bit.ly/I80Comment.

More  information will be posted  
as it becomes available at:  
www.iowadot.gov/interstatestudy

Brad Hofer, P.E.
Office of Location and Environment
800 Lincoln Way
Ames, Iowa 50010
Phone: 515-239-1225
DOT-I-80Planning@iowadot.us


